
Hello,  
 

My hope is that your new year has started off well. Happy Feet is 
starting off really fast as our first trip will be February 14‐21 to 
Honduras. I'm blessed to have my youngest daughter ( Abbey ) going 
with the team. I have been taking this group from Parkway Christian 
Academy to Honduras for about 4 years now. We will be working with the 
Lenca Indians in the mountains each day doing Happy Feet and in the 
evening we will be carrying food to some of the poorest areas I have 
ever seen. This also provides a great opportunity to share the Gospel 
as well.  

 
   Soon after the trip, my wife and I will be traveling to California 
to get a team out there ready for their trip in September. On March 
14, I will be taking a team from Houston (West University Baptist) to 
Guatemala to work in the remote mountains there serving the Mayan 
Indians and my wife (Mary) will be on this trip. So, as you can see 
the ministry is busy with logistical planning and preparation for this 
spring and summer.  
 
    We are continuing to stay busy with the mobile kitchen selling the 
smoked Butts and ribs on the weekends and preaching most Sundays. This 
coming Sunday, I will be at a small church (Pleasant Valley Baptist) 
in the Bessemer Alabama area. This church is one of the first that 
started supporting Happy Feet on a monthly basis.  
 

One last thing I wanted to let everyone know is that Happy Feet 
Int. has become involved with an organization called "Partners for a 
Cause". Joining Partners For A Cause allows you to help your favorite 
charity and gives you access to an entire year of rewards from some of 
your favorite local and national restaurants, retailers and service 
providers! The yearly membership is $25 and 75% of the membership you 
are charged is a donation to the organization of your choice. Happy 
Feet registered just yesterday so if you decide to become a member, 
Happy Feet will receive a donation of $18.50 and you will have to 
opportunity to take advantage of some great offerings. Take a look at 
the web‐site and see what you think. www.partnersforacause.com  
   
   
God bless you all and as I always say,  
"Tell someone about Him today".  
Bill Conlee  
Happyfeetmissions.com  
   
 


